
 

 

 

 

 

Märjamaa Music and Art School invites all children of hobby and art schools 

and other young people between the ages of 11-17 to participate in the 

international biennale of fine art “A Surprising Finding in 2024”  

The aim of the biennale is to encourage children to create something themselves; to 

acknowledge young, talented artists; to establish creative relationships with other schools.  

 

Theme of the biennale “A Surprising Finding 2024” is: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Exhibition of biennale “A Surprising Finding 2022” is going to be in Märjamaa Rahvamaja 

in April. Expected are flat pieces of art in maximum size 60 x 80 cm. A jury will select the 

pieces of art which will be displayed at the final exhibition. Participants will be given a 

thank-you note and the most original pieces of art will be rewarded.  

Authors of exhibited works are invited to a practical workshop in Märjamaa on 6th of April.  

 

On the other side of the work, glue the nametag including the following information: 

The title of the work, the technique 

The author, their age 

The name of the school, postal address and e-mail 

The teacher’s name, contact phone number 

The pieces of art have to be sent properly packed (not as a roll) by 1st of March 2024 to 

the following address:  

Märjamaa Music and Art School  

Pihlaka 2  

78302 Märjamaa  

Estonia  

Title: „A Surprising Finding“  

All the presented pieces of art can be retrieved from Märjamaa Music and Art School.  

Additional information: +372 5340 8255,  muusika.kunstikool@marjamaa.ee  

mailto:muusika.kunstikool@marjamaa.ee

